
Children’s Music Network
Gathering, Potluck, and Songswap

 Are you interested in children’s music - as a parent, teacher, or musician?
Would you like to meet others with the same interest, 

to network, and share stories and songs?

The Children’s Music Network connects people
who celebrate the positive power of music in children’s lives

by exchanging ideas, visions, and music.

*     *     *     *     *

Please join us on Saturday October 29, 2005
 for an afternoon celebrating music, children, 

and the work we do to make a difference in the world!

Time:  We will meet at 1 p.m. to share a potluck lunch, 
and settle down to sing from 2 to 4 pm.

Place: Ottawa - just 2 hours from Kingston, 2 1/2 hours from Montreal, and 5 hours from Toronto!

*     *     *     *     *

For address, directions, and any other information, please contact:

Ros Schwartz - in Kingston
email ros@dancinginthewind.ca

or page (toll-free) 1-866-804-9871
or

Liz Benjamin - in Ottawa 
email lizben@storm.ca

or phone 613-759-8361

If you are unable to attend this weekend,
 but would be interested in knowing about future events (in Ottawa or elsewhere)

please contact Ros or Liz to be added to our mailing list.
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